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6. Please describe what plans, if any, exist for the disposition of prepaid Contributions
in Aid of Construction {CLAC) when the sale occurs.

Staff’s recommendation is currently scheduled 10 be filed by June 18, 1993. In order to
allow sufficient time for staff to analyze the data requested, we are requesting that responses to the
above questions be provided, on an expedited basis, by May 15, 1998. We also request that the
responses be provided on an earlier, piecemeal basis, 1o the extent possible. Please file the original
and five copies of the requested information with Ms. Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of Records
and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida, 12399-0850. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (850) 413-6228 or Mr. Jan Kyle at (850) 4113-6932.

Sincere Iy, W dm)

Jennifer Brubakcr
Staff Counsel

Bk

cc:  Division of Records and Reporting
Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Merchant, Kyle, Bethea, Crouch, Fuchs)






